
10/15/2019 Gmail - Submission of comments on Consultation Paper no. 13/2019

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=90143c1718&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1647460011919359186&simpl=msg-f%3A1647460… 1/1

Interconnection TRAI <interconnection.trai@gmail.com>

Submission of comments on Consultation Paper no. 13/2019
1 message

Darshil Mashru <mashrudarshil@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 15, 2019 at 5:21 PM
To: interconnection.trai@gmail.com, sksinghal@trai.gov.in

Sir,

The following are my comments on the aforesaid paper:

The TRAI committed to eliminate IUCs w.e.f. 01.01.2020. But in a sudden turn of events, for some reason, the TRAI
has decided to reconsider, in a very peculiar situation for investors, who are already having a hard time reading
conflicting signals coming from the Indian economy.

In addition to the above, as has been seen by Jio's recent move of charging its users 6p/min for making calls to non-
Jio mobile numbers, this move is ultimately hurting the biggest and most valuable-yet-vulnerable stakeholder of the
industry - the consumer.

Therefore, you are requested to not dither from your earlier commitment of eliminating IUCs w.e.f. 01.01.2020, in the
interest of the consumers as well as the service providers.

Thank you.

-- 
Darshil Mashru
Fourth Year, B.A., LL. B. (Hons.)
SVKM's NMIMS | Kirit P. Mehta School of Law, Mumbai.
Mob.: +91 9594955294


